
Welcome to Leicester High
School for Girls

     Offsite Parking Guidelines for   
Visitors:

If parking on-site is not
available, we kindly ask guests
to park on nearby roads such
as Morland Avenue and
Grenfell Road.

Please be considerate of local
residents by avoiding blocking
driveways or accessways.

Morland Avenue and Grenfell
Road loop around the school,
providing convenient parking
options.

We look forward to your
visit.


